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April 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Health Care Policy # 463 
 
 
 
Dear Miss Flora S. Gibson: 
 
We regret to inform you that your Health Care coverage through the Churchwide Healthcare 
program has been terminated as of January 31, 2013.  
 
We sent a notice on March 13, 2013, indicating your payment was past due.  We have received 
no additional remittances on your behalf, so we are canceling your coverage, and we have 
notified Blue Cross Blue Shield accordingly. 
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
John Doe 
Director of Health Services 
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Miss Flora S. Gibson 
83 Seik Road 
Highlands Ranch, CO  80129 

 


